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From the President’s Corner 
 
Hello Everyone! 
 
Hope all is well with all of you. I have been better but I am on the mend. The Thursday before 

Christmas I had a heart attack and had to undergo triple bypass surgery. The surgery was a success 

and I am home recuperating and feeling better every day. 

 

Due to the increasing Covid cases we have decided to cancel our January banquet. Our current plan 

is to swear in our new officers at our February dinner meeting on the 16th on the month. The venue is 

to be decided.  

 

Tentatively the first parade planning meeting is set for March 7, 2022 at Harbor Light Lodge. 

 

Stay Safe and Happy New Year! 

God Bless All of You, 

 

 

Tom Stagner, President 

 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations & Thank You All for Stepping up. 
 
The 2022 Officers & Board took office on January 1, 2022 and will be taking the oath of office at the 
general dinner meeting in February. 
 
President -Thomas Stagner                                              
1st Vice President - Brenda Kilburn                                                          
2nd Vice President - Michael DeLong     
 
Secretary - Amber Keesee                                                             
Treasurer - Mary Lichtenwald                                                        
                                    
Historian - Debbie Hilton                                                              
Parliamentarian -James Nowak 
 
Board of Control 
 
Past President - Joyce Ejhinger 
 
2 Year - Barbara Hoening                                               
2 Year - Kiley Culkowski 
2 Year - Sarah Schuman 
 
1 Year - Veronica Stader 
1 Year - Patricia Konwinski 
1 Year - Clement Cybulski            
 
 
Point Place Community Foundation 
President- James Nowak 
Vice President - Joyce Ejhinger                                                                                    
Vice Presiden t- Jennifer Meehan    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The Point Place Business Association 

Scholarship Foundation awards several 

scholarships each year to High School 

seniors in the Point Place/Shoreland area. 

Family members of PPBA members are 

not eligible to receive a scholarship but 

we ask you to spread the word to High 

School seniors, living in the 43611 zip 

code, to apply for a scholarship. They can 

attend any school or be home schooled.   

They need to email their name, address, and telephone number to ppscholarship@gmail.com to let us 

know that they are downloading the application so we can look for your completed packet.  

The application can be downloaded at ppbaonline.com or an application can be picked up at the Point 

Place Library. 

The deadline for applications is March 4, 2022 

If you would like to volunteer to be a judge for the 2022 Scholarship Program, call or text me at 419-

320-9979 or email me at jejhinger@aol.com. 

 

Joyce Ejhinger 

Point Place Scholarship Foundation  

 

mailto:ppscholarship@gmail.com
http://ppbaonline.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Business Card can be added here. Email it to 

                              Jennifer @ harpistjen@yahoo.com 

mailto:harpistjen@yahoo.com


 
 

 


